
  
THE WORCESTER FOUNDATION FOR EXPERIMENTAL BIOLOGY

Savewsbury, Massachusetts

February 20, 1962

Dr. J. Lederberg

Department of Genetics

Stanford University

Medical Center

Palo Alto, California

Dear Joshua:

I am writing in reference to your seminar at the

Foundation either in late spring or early fall. The

dates June 11, September 17, and September 24 have been
reserved for you. If any of these dates are inconvenient,
would you like to select a monday after September 24?
In addition to the selection of the date, I should also
like to know the title for your seminar.
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Best regards.

Sincerely yours,

Ralph I. Dorfman

HUDSON HOAGLAND,Ph. D., Se. D. GREGORY PINCUS, Se. D. RALPH |. DORFMAN, Ph. D. BRUCE CRAWFORD
Executive Director Research Director Director of Laboratories Business Manager


